
MINUTES 

Sharon Housing Plan Steering Committee 

Special Meeting 

5/19/2022 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 and held via “Zoom”. Attending were Selectman Dale Jones, 

Planning and Zoning member Larry Moskowitz, Sharon Housing Authority treasurer Pat Whelan, and 

Habitat for Humanity NWCT Executive Director Bob Whelan. 

Members agreed unanimously to seek membership on the board of the Sharon Housing Trust. As a 

501C3, the Trust can help advance affordable housing plans in Sharon.   

A motion to adjourn was made by Larry Moskowitz, seconded by Pat Whalen, and the meeting 

adjourned at 5:07p.,. 

              Submitted,  

              Dale Jones acting Secretary 
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